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ISSUE: COMBATING COVID-19 

"In light of the recent spike in COVID-19 cases, the Senate will be following all recommended protocols

for vaccinations and testing as laid out by the CDC, the Federal and State Government. This will include

mandating vaccinations or regular testing for those not vaccinated. We will continue to monitor the

situation and make science-based decisions. Our Majority remains committed to ensuring the health and

safety of our workforce and our community as we work to overcome this pandemic."
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